
Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects FY2019: 

The Grant Contract for 

“The Project for Establishing and Streamlining STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and 

Mathematics) Education Culture and Environment in Remote Armenian Communities” 

was signed 

On March 25, 2020, the Grant Contract for “The Project for Establishing and Streamlining 

STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) Education Culture and Environment in 

Remote Armenian Communities” in the amount of USD 60,985 within the frameworks of Grant 

Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects (GGP) of Japan was signed by Mr. Jun Yamada, 

Ambassador of Japan to Armenia and Ms. Zaruhi Tonoyan, Managing Director for External Affairs, 

Teach For Armenia Educational Foundation. 

The Project aims to renovate the current school buildings and newly establish the 

laboratories as well as provide the sets of the equipment for the practical natural science 

education targeting four secondary schools in the remote areas of Armavir, Aragatsotn, Lori 

and Tavush Provinces. This Project will enable the students to attend the quality education 

classes in STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics), advance the 

educational standards and nurture the competent human resources who will lead and support 

the industrial and economic development in the country in the long-run. 

Through this Project, both students and teachers living in rural areas in total approximately 

610 will benefit from this Project. Furthermore, it is expected that the laboratories and 

equipment to be provided by this Project will be utilized by other students and teachers coming 

from the neighboring regions. 

 

 


